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Tennessee Valley Authority
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant
P. O. Box 2000
Decatur, AL 35602
ATTN: fir. H. L. Abercrombie

Plant Superintendent

Dear Mr. Abercrombie:

I woulc like to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent
interest and support provided by your operating and training staff during
the recent visit of my Analysis & Technology training survey team. We were
all very impressed by the high degree of professionalism and dedication
evident in your personnel.

Of special note is the extensive support provided by Roy Goodman and
other members of the Training Department. I am certain that their coopera-
tion and efforts will prove to be instrumental in our study for the Nuclear
Regulatory Comission on operator licensing requirements. Please extend our
appreciation to your training staff for their assistance in our survey efforts.

Sincerely,

b
Tom Davis
Project fianager

LTD:mab:80:4560 .

cc: Mr. Paul F. Collins, Chief
Operator Licensing Branch
Division of Human Factors Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

,

8203030094 810804
PDR FOIA
MADDEN 80-555 PDR

Analysis & Technology. Inc. - Technology Park. P.O. Som 220, North Stonington. Connecticut 06359 - (203) 535 2977

.

, .- . - - , . ~_ - , , . - - . , + -


